



## RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 213

21st September 2020

Dear residents.

The country moved down to alert level 1 overnight. That means we can now have as many as 80 residents attending the above meeting in the clubhouse. In addition we hope that many more will join via the Zoom link we have set-up. This has been done especially for those who are concerned about their health. Those residents who wish to attend via the Zoom link must please indicate that when they register.

The meeting will start at 16.00. COVID compliance is going to slow down the registration process, so that will start at 15.30 and we urge residents to take advantage of that and get there early. Connecting up those residents participating via Zoom will also start at 15.30.

As of this morning only 20 residents had put down their names to attend the meeting while 5 had indicated their intention to participate via the Zoom link. That means that many residents have not yet indicated their intention at all. This is a reminder then:

If you haven't done so yet, please register SOONEST because only the first 80 to register will be allowed in.

Portfolio leaders' and the chairman's reports will be distributed later today.

Questions will be allowed during the presentations. However, questions may also be addressed in writing to the individual portfolio leaders and the chairman before the meeting. You are likely to get more sensible answers to your questions if you ask them before the meeting.

The first 2 rows of seats will be reserved for hearing and visually impaired residents.

With many more people attending in the clubhouse there will be socializing on the lawn outside the clubhouse after the meeting. Dry snacks and a limited amount of soft drinks, beer and wine will be provided. Bring your own plates and glasses.

I look forward to seeing you there!

Hennie du Preez, ResCom chairman